
 

 

NOTICE 

OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

Our valued customers and the public 

in general are being hereby informed 

that the Office of the Association in 

Mauritius will exceptionally be 

closed at 11.00 hours on 

Wednesday, April 30, 2025. 
 

   
 

Any inconvenience caused is deeply 

regretted. 
 

 

Thanking you for your kind 

understanding. 
    

 

MANAGEMENT 
     

April 30, 2025 
 

 

 

SB/PF 


